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The 2020 Supreme Session Committee, together with the members of Mat-Sha Temple No. 62, welcome 

you to Saint Paul, Minnesota. We are happy to invite you to join Heather’s Nile Smiles Reigning Queens for a 

productive and fun-filled week while we use our “20/20 Vision to Focus on Our Future” at the 104th Annual 

Supreme Session of Daughters of the Nile. 

 

CONVENTION HIGHLIGHTS 

Friday evening (June 12th) – please join us for “Night of a Thousand Smiles,” where everyone is welcome to 
our Get Reacquainted Dinner.  Whether you are a Past Queen, Reigning Queen, Line Officer, or Lady of the 
Household, you are invited to enjoy a good meal and a fun time seeing old friends and making new ones at 
the Intercontinental Saint Paul Riverfront Hotel. 

 
Saturday evening (June 13th)– everyone is invited to “The Great Minnesota Mingle” themed dinner at the 
Intercontinental Hotel.  Let the ladies of Lotus Temple No. 7, Duluth, Minnesota show you our Minnesota 
Nice hospitality.  There may be Vikings; there may be lumberjacks – you’ll have to sign up to find out. 
 
NEW THIS YEAR!! Sunday (June 14th) – we are offering a sit-down or grab and go Pre-Formal Opening 
buffet dinner at the St. Paul RiverCentre.  Sit and enjoy your meal or grab a to-go box to take with you while 
you get ready for the evening’s events; 

 
Monday Get Together Banquet (June 15th) – “Midnight at the Oasis” calls to everyone at the Saint Paul 
RiverCentre.   
 
Tuesday, and Wednesday (June 16 & 17th) – we are offering sit-down or grab and go Pre-Performance 
buffet dinners at the Saint Paul RiverCentre.  Enjoy a Fiesta buffet on Tuesday and an Italian buffet on 
Wednesday. 
 
Wednesday afternoon (June 17th) – for the first time at a Daughters of the Nile Supreme Session, 
participate in Steps for Smiles (a virtual walk) as a way to give back to the Shriners Healthcare for 
Children™ - Twin Cities.  By logging your steps at Supreme Session, you can do your part to send Love to 
the Rescue®. We’ll cap it off with a Breakout Session featuring staff and patients from the Twin Cities area. 
 
Thursday afternoon (June 18th) – we invite all the members to the Ladies of the Household Luncheon.  
 
The finale of our 104th Session is the Installation of our new Supreme Queen of Daughters of the Nile, with 
a reception to follow.  Everyone is welcome to attend!! 
 
 

 
Saint Paul, the older twin of Minneapolis, boasts a unique mix of history, culture, cuisine, and entertainment. 
The city welcomes you with a clean and walkable downtown, historic landmarks, abundant restaurants, and 
beautiful public spaces, as it sits proudly perched on the limestone bluffs of the iconic Mississippi River. The 
Saint Paul RiverCentre convention complex is in the heart of downtown and walkable to most restaurants and 
attractions. While you are here, you’ll quickly come to learn that we are a city with old world charm, friendly 
people, and a collection of hidden gems just waiting to be discovered. 

 
 


